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Dear	Madam/Sir,	
We	support	a	fairer	solar	feed-in	tariff	in	New	South	Wales.	As	early	investors	in	
rooftop	solar,	we	have	experienced	a	number	of	changes,	over	the	years,	in	the	
ways	we	have	been	treated	by	the	electricity	industry,	mostly,	and	currently,	
unfairly.	For	example,	we	are	not	only	paid	much	less	than	the	wholesale	price	
for	the	electricity	we	supply	to	the	grid;	and	we	pay	a	daily	rate	for	the	wires	
used	by	the	electricity	corporation	to	receive	and	sell	the	electricity	we	supply.	
We	think	it	would	be	fairer	if	we	were	paid	a	feed-in	tariff	much	more	closely	
aligned	with	the	wholesale	price,	that	the	minimum	feed-in	tariff	be	regulated	
(reducing	the	ability	of	the	corporation	to	make	'errors'	in	the	way	they	process	
our	account	-	our	experienced	with	the	billing	corporation	is	evidenced	it	cannot	
be	trusted	to	implement		benchmarks	fairly	to	solar	power	providers).	
Thank	you,	
Anne	and	Graham	Dash	
	
Anne	and	Graham	Dash		
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